
Public Notice 
Vacancy in Office of County Attorney 

 
 There is a vacancy for the office of Ringgold-Taylor County Attorney.  The 
Ringgold County Board of Supervisors intend to fill the vacancy for the unexpired term 
of County Attorney by appointment until the next pending election.  The electors of 
Ringgold County have the right within fourteen days after publication of this notice or 
within fourteen days after the appointment is made to file a petition with the Ringgold 
County Auditor requiring that the vacancy be filled by a special election. 
 The Board of Supervisors will determine whether the appointment will be made 
for the position of Ringgold-Taylor County Attorney or for the position of Ringgold 
County Attorney.  Must be licensed to practice law in Iowa.  Equal opportunity employer.     
 Resumes can be sent or turned in to the Ringgold County Auditor, Courthouse, 
109 W. Madison St., Mount Ayr, Iowa 50854 and must be received by 4:00 p.m. on 
September 27, 2024. 
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